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MISSION VALLEY PLANNING GROUP  

 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
 
Please be advised the September 2, 2020 meeting of the Mission Valley Planning Group has been 
cancelled.   
 
The next regular meeting of the Mission Valley Planning Group will be held October 7th at 12PM via 
zoom.  Additional details will be provided in advance of the meeting.  

 
For questions regarding this cancellation, please contact Jonathan Frankel at 619-796-2205 or 
Jonathanf@newurbanwest.com  
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